# Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 27th June - Week B



### **Notices:**

• Year 9: I am planning a celebration assembly for Y9 and would like to make sure that I can recognise every student for achieving something this year. I am asking students and staff to share alike. I am happy to sift through all the responses I get as some accomplishments may be naturally duplicated. This <u>form</u> will be open until 5pm on the 8<sup>th</sup> July. Many thanks Mr Salvidge.

# Safeguarding:

**School Nurse:** the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351. The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact the head of year to refer.

#### Well Being:

The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for children and young people aged up to 25. Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: <u>Here</u>

#### **Mental Health**

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: <u>parent info</u> and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

# Covid-19:

Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here.

## Letters to parents: <u>here</u>

- Year 8: Activity days.
- Year 7: Geography Trip
- Year 7: Residential PowerPoints.